
Fulford School 
Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY 

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk W:www.fulford.york.sch.uk 
 

21st September 2021 
 

Open Evening for Parents and Students 
Primary – Secondary transfer to Fulford School 

 
Thursday 7th October 2021 - 5.00pm to 8.00pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are delighted to have the opportunity to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 7th October. This event 

is designed to give you the opportunity to find out more about our school and to help you make your secondary 

school selection. 
 

Please be aware that due to current working practices, we have made this a ticketed event across three scheduled 

time slots on the 7th October. Tickets are limited for each time slot and are available via our website and the link 

below.  
 

If you are interested in attending our Open Evening, please visit: https://fulford.york.sch.uk/open-evening-2021/ 
 

Please note that tickets will not be available until 10.00am on Friday 24th September. 
 

We are very proud of the fact that Fulford School Open Evening is always a popular event, in order to enable as 

many interested families and children to attend as possible, a limit of three tickets are available per family. 

Unfortunately, given the limited number of tickets available we are unable to accommodate siblings who are not 

currently considering secondary school choices. We appreciate that there may be some circumstances where a 

family may require more than three tickets, please contact the main office on 01904 633300 and we’ll endeavour 

to meet your needs where possible. All attendees require a ticket. 
 

We appreciate the importance of school selection and hope our Open Evening will give you a clear understanding 

of the school values, the personal development we offer and the academic outcomes we achieve.  
 

We do hope you will be able to attend this evening where we will seek to provide answers to any questions you 

might wish to raise regarding the transition to secondary education at Fulford School. 
 

We look forward to meeting you.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Steve Lewis 
Headteacher - Fulford School 
CEO – SYMAT 
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